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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 

Available for Public Review 
 

Public Housing Program  

Smoke Free Policy Revision 1 and Marijuana Policy 
(This ad is paid for with Public Housing Program funds) 

 
The Guam Housing and Urban Renewal Authority (GHURA), announces the availability for public 

review and comment the Public Housing Program Smoke Free Policy Revision 1 and the Marijuana 

Policy.  Draft copies of the proposed policies are available for public review beginning July 1, 2019, 

at the following locations, Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. (except on holidays). 
 

• GHURA’s Main Office:  117 Bien Venida Avenue, Sinajana 

• GHURA’s Site Base Offices: 

o AMP 1, Central Site Base, #23 Paquito Street, Toto Gardens 

o AMP 2, Southeast Site Base, #10 JC Rojas Street, Yona 

o AMP 3, Southwest Site Base, Pagachao Drive, Agat 

o AMP 4, Northern Site Base, Doni Lane, Toto Gardens 

• Guma Trankilidat Management Office, Tumon 

• GHURA’s website:  www.ghura.org 
 

Individuals, agencies, or organizations wishing to comment on the Public Housing Program Smoke 

Free Policy Revision 1 and the Marijuana Policy are encouraged to do so by submitting written 

comments to GHURA during regular business hours of operation, beginning Monday, July 1, 2019 

through Thursday, August 1, 2019.  Written and/or oral comment(s) may also be submitted via 

facsimile at 789-9063, Attn: Ms. Gina Cura, emailed to gmcura@ghura.org, or through the U.S. 

Postal Service addressed to GHURA’s Main office address above. 
 

A Public Hearing is scheduled for 10:00 a.m. on Thursday, August 1, 2019 at the Sinajana Main 

Office Board of Commissioners Conference Room.  Individuals wishing to submit oral or written 

comment are invited to attend.  GHURA will make necessary arrangements for persons with 

disabilities.  If you require special accommodations, please contact the Section 504 Coordinator, 

Katherine E. Taitano, at 475-1322 or 472-3701 (TTY/TDD). 

 

 

 

          /s/  RAY S. TOPASNA 

      Executive Director 
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